
It is important for us to review the Kiss and Ride procedures once again to ensure that all of our students, parents and staff 
are safe.  As you know, the Kiss and Ride can become very congested in the mornings and after school.  We ask for your co-
operation in reducing the congestion.  This is possible if we work together as a school community.  As many families seem 
to be arriving just before or after the morning bell, we ask that families arrive a little earlier in the morning to alleviate the 
last minute rush.  Students should be in the school yard to enter with their class.  If you are driving your child to school, 
please consider parking on Via Campanile to drop off your child.  If you choose to use the Kiss and Ride, please ensure that 
you drive your vehicle up to the FRONT of the drop-off zone before allowing your child to exit the car.  When parents stop 
their car closer to the school yard it creates an unsafe situation for our children and frustration for families who are trying 
to follow the established drop-off routines.   A reminder that you may NOT STOP AND LEAVE YOUR    VEHICLE in the Kiss 
and Ride.  If you wish to walk your child to the yard, please park on Via Campanile or in a designated parking spot.   

Bus Loop:  Only board transportation vehicles are per-
mitted in this area.  Please use the Kiss and Ride at all 
times of the day, including lunch.  We want to ensure the 
safety of all of our students. 

 
Kiss and Ride Drop-Off:  Only drop off in 
the area marked in white (not the pass-
ing lane).  Please move up to the front 
of the marked area to allow other cars 
to stop. 

PLEASE DO NOT STOP AT THE 
BOTTOM OF THE LOOP BY THE 
YARD. 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 
 

 Please ensure that if you are using the Kiss 
and Ride that you proceed SLOWLY AND CAU-
TIOUSLY through the parking lot.  We want to 
ensure that everyone is safe.   

 
 When pulling out from a parking spot or the 

curb, please ensure that you check for stu-
dents/parents crossing and oncoming traffic. 

 
 Also, please note that staff supervising at the 

front enter the school at 8:30 am as they 
need to be in class with students. 

 
 When picking up at the end of the day, the 

only area permitted for stopping is the Kiss 
and Ride lane by the curb.  Please DO NOT 
stop behind the parked cars.  

Let’s Work Together for a Safe 
Student Drop-Off and Pick-Up! 
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